MAYOR LINDA GORTON “ LEX | N GTO N CHARLES H. MARTIN, P.E.

DIRECTOR
WATER QUALITY

TO:
FROM :
“harles H. Matrtin, P.E., Director
Division of Water Quality
DATE: Apnl 1, 2019

SUBJECT:  Recommendation for a FY19 (Class B Infrastructure) Stormwater Quality Projects
Incentive Grant for Ashwood Townhouses of Laredo Association, Inc.

Request

The purpose of this memorandum is to request approval of a FY19 (Class B Infrastructure)
Stormwater Quality Projects Incentive Grant for Ashwood Townhouses of Latedo Association, Inc.
in the amount of $22,458.06.

Purpose of Request

Grant funds will provide support for the retrofit of a portion of an existing parking area located at 3441
Latredo Drive. Also, rooftop gardens will be installed atop carports. The project will also incorporate an
educational element to raise awateness of current and future residents, as well as financial support for
hosting a residential or neighborhood walking (educational) tour event.

Project Cost in FY19 and in Future Budget Years

The grant has been approved by the Watet Quality Fees Board in the amount of $22,458.06 and will
be fully spent by FY20.

Are Funds Budgeted

Funds are budgeted in: 4052 — 303204 — 3373 — 78112 — WQINCENTIVE_19 — WQ_GRANT
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